HEADQUARTERS IOWA NATIONAL GUARD

Office of the Adjutant General Terry Branstad
Camp Dodge Joint Manenver Training Center
7105 NW 70" Avenue Kim Reynoide

Lieutenant Govermor

Johnston, lowa 50131-1824

December 31, 2014

Mr. Dave Roederer

Director, lowa Department of Management
State Capitol

Des Moines, Iowa 50319

Dear Mr. Roederer:

Pursuant to Iowa Code 8.62, this correspondence serves as the reporting requirement to
the Director of Management and the Legislative Services Agency.

No funds were encumbered under this section by the Department of Public Defense in
fiscal year 2014.

Please, contact my Government Relations Officer, Captain Kathy Barton if you have any
additional questions or concerns. She can be reached at Katherine.m.barton2.mil@mail.mil or

(515) 252-4685.

Timothy E. Orr
Major General, lowa National Guard
The Adjutant General

Sincerely,

e
Legislative Services Agency




